From: Jacob J.@Waterboards Shannon Jacob.Shannon@Waterboards.ca.gov
Subject: Dharma Buddhist Association driving in creek complaint
Date: November 10, 2016 at 10:52 AM
To: vicki.sangiacomo@yahoo.com

Vicki,

Thank you for checking in on the Dharma Buddhist Association driving in creek
complaint. | spoke with several project proponents for other projects in the area
eliminate any possibility that what you saw was another permitted project. That was not
the case and | have since spoken with a spokesperson from the City of Ten Thousand
Buddhas. They acknowledged that upland vegetation removal work was occurring, but
did not know of any vehicles driving within the creek. A Regional Water Board staff
person is planning to head to Ukiah early next week for a series of site inspections and
will visit the site at that time. I will update you again once | hear back from them.

Thank you,
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